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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug SL6 
 
Manufacturer:  
Shenzhen 
Guangda Cable 
Technology 
Development 
Co.,Ltd. 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 

 

 
 

    
The product has never 
been certified by SGS 
Fimko 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Types: Plug 
9010E with cord 
H05RN-F; Plug 
1000S/C and 
2000SC with cord 
H07RN-F 
 
Manufacturer: 
Transformaciones 
Del Cinca S.A 
 
Cord 
manufacturer: 
724 AENOR HAR 
 
The cable did not 
pass the bending 
test at low 
temperature. 
This defect may 
endanger the 
safety. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

   

FI- mark 

certificate 

FI 27844 cancelled 

06.03.2014 

FI- mark 

certificate 

FI 27843, FI 27841 

cancelled 02.01.2014  
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug 3513 
with cord 
H07RN-F 
 
Plug 
Manufacturer: 
Decoriental 
Manufacturing 
Co., Ltd. 
 
Cord 
manufacturer: 
Dong Guan 
Recheer Electric 
Wire & Cable Co., 
Ltd. 
 
The cable did not 
pass the bending 
test at low 
temperature. 
This defect may 
endanger the 
safety. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

   
NCS FI certificate 
26030 is valid until 
29.06.2015.  
 
The models has been 
re-tested and approved. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: 
Incandescent 
hand luminaire 
474, Plug 
4310000 with pink 
cord 
 
Manufacturer: 
Reimax 
Electroplast Oy 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark on 
luminaire and 
cord 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

   
The Incandescent hand 
luminaire 474 has never 
been certified by SGS 
Fimko.  
 
Certificate for the plug 
25558 A1 is valid until 
30.06.2015 but not with 
pink cable. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: 
Overvoltage 
protector 201-2 
and adapter 
extension cord 
1.3M VSKB, 
H05RN-F, 5x1.5S, 
2440365 
(1323865) 
 
Manufacturer: 
Reimax 
Electroplast Oy 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plugs 851 
and 901 with cord 
05RN-F 
 
Manufacturer: 
Reimax 
Electroplast Oy 
 
Cord 
manufacturer: 
PECSO 
 
Plugs have never 
been certified 
with this cord. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
Plugs have valid 
certificates FI 28088 
until 07.06.2018 and FI 
27813 until 27.12.2017. 
 
Plugs have never been 
certified with cord 
05RN-F. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug S03 
with cord 
H05RN-F 
 
Manufacturer: 
Ningbo Ousheng 
Electric Co., Ltd. 
 
Cord 
manufacturer: 
Ningbo Huashun 
Electronics Co., 
Ltd. 
 
The cable did not 
pass the bending 
test at low 
temperature. 
This defect may 
endanger the 
safety. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

  
The type has FI 27202 
certificate valid until 
28.12.2016 
 
The cable was 
improved after this test 
in 2014. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Types: Plugs 
HL-53 and HL-5B 
with cord 
H05VV-F 
 
Manufacturer: 
Zhongshan 
Guzhen Hongli 
Cable & Appliance 
Factory Co., Ltd. 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The products have 
never been certified by 
SGS Fimko 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Types: Plug YS-
01 with cord 
H07RN-F,  Plug 
YS-2 with cord 
H05RN-F, Plug  
YS-2 with cord 
H05RR-F, Plug 
YS-2 with cord 
H07RN-F 
 
Manufacturer: 
Shanghai 
Yusheng 
Enterprise 
Development Co., 
Ltd. 
 
The cable did not 
pass the bending 
test at low 
temperature. 
This defect may 
endanger the 
safety. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
The plugs have valid 
certificates FI 26591 
until 17.01.2016 and FI 
26666 until 18.02.2016. 
 
The models listed in 
production information 
part are put on hold and 
using of FI mark is 
forbidden until cable 
quality will be improved. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Types: Plugs 
1610, 1630, 1664, 
1668, 1669 
 
Manufacturer: 
Prysmian Cables 
et Systemes 
France 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 

     
The certificates 
FI 22232 A2, FI 24210, 
FI 24212, FI 24213 and 
FI 24214 were valid 
until 31.12.2009. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Power 
supply unit, switch  
mode 
PS14K0502000E5 
 
Manufacturer: 
Unknown  
 
(Misuse of 
Flypower 
product) 
Illegal use of 
SGS GS mark 
 

 

 
 

    
The manufacturer 
Flypower has valid SGS 
GS certificate until 
03.04.2018 for real their 
product. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug 
ZH-1 with cord 
H05RN-F 
 
Manufacturer: 
Wuxi Zhonghui 
Wire & Cable Co., 
Ltd. 
 
The cable did not 
pass the bending 
test at low 
temperature. 
This defect may 
endanger the 
safety. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
The plug has valid 
certificate FI 28648 until 
10.07.2019.  
 
The model listed in 
production information 
part is put on hold and 
using of FI mark is 
forbidden until cable 
quality will be improved. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug SY-22 
 
Manufacturer: 
Sheng Yi 
Electrical Factory 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 

 

 

 

 

   
The product has never 
been certified by SGS 
Fimko 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug 
HQ-B301 
 
Manufacturer: 
Guangzhou 
Huanqiu Electrical 
& Appliance Co., 
Ltd. 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 

 

 

 

 
 

   
The validity of certificate 
FI 23655 was ended on 
31.12.2009. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug 
GH-003 
 
Manufacturer: 
Ningbo Huashun 
Electronics Co., 
Ltd. 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 

 

 

 

 
 

   
The validity of certificate 
FI 24867 was ended on 
31.12.2009. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Plug RF-01 
 
Manufacturer: 
Guangdong 
Rifeng Electrical 
Cable Co., Ltd. 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 

 

 

    
The certificate FI 27656 
was cancelled on 
11.12.2013. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Luminaire 
AWR 12, 
Photoelectrically 
controlled switch 
PXA 54 
 
Manufacturer: 
Ensto Finland Oy 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 
 

     
The product has never 
been certified by SGS 
Fimko 

 
Type: Tween 
light, Arona, 
56392-4D, 
Star fan, Mini 
tower fan 35W, 
TF-103846 
 
Manufacturer: 
Bahag AG 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 

     
The products have 
never been FI certified 
by SGS Fimko 
 
The products has valid 
SGS GS certificate 
GS/13/HEL/00303 until 
26.03.2018. For the 
second model validity of 
GS/13/HEL/00489 has 
ended on 21.11.2014 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Electric 
Heater, oil fitted 
400W, 1383.100  
 
Manufacturer: 
Gnösjö Konstmide 
Ab 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 
 

     
The product has never 
been certified by SGS 
Fimko 

 
Type: Cord 
H05VV-F 3G1 
 
Manufacturer: 
Ta An Electric 
Co., Ltd. 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 
 

     
The certificate FI 24405 
has ended on 
02.07.2013. 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Connector 
A-150 and Plug 
YX-207 
 
Manufacturer: 
FORTLAND 
Industrial Co. 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 
 

 

 

 
 

 
The product has never 
been certified by SGS 
Fimko 
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PRODUCT 

INFORMATION 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

PICTURE 

 

OTHER  

INFORMATION  

 
Type: Installation 
box RIT-50 
 
Manufacturer: 
HT Hi Tech 
Polymers Oy 
 
Illegal use of FI 
mark 
 

 
 

   
The product has never 
been certified by SGS 
Fimko 

 


